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ORDINANCE NO. 9-09

AN ORDINANCE CHANGING THE NAME OF A STREET.

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF JACKSON, STATE OF
OHIOQ, as follows:

Section One. The name of Ballard Street, extending from McCarty Lane,
southward to the corporation limit, is hereby changed to Watts-Blevins Road.

Section Two. This Ordinance shall take effect at the earliest time permitted by law.

Section Three, This Council finds and determines that all formal actions of this Council
concerning and relating to the passage of this ordinance were taken in an open meeting of this
Council and that all deliberations of this Council that resulted in those formal actions were in
meetings open to the public, all in compliance with the law.
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MONTGOMERY

MACHINE & FABRICATION, INC.
Mailing: P.O. Box 247, Jackson, Ohio 45640-0247
Shipping: 206 Watts Blevins St., Jackson, Ohio 45640

Phone (740) 286-2863 - Fax (740) 286-2868

December 29, 2008

The Honorable Randy Heath
City of Jackson

Dear Mayor Heath:

I'am writing to express our concern for the naming of our road/street. As you know, we
live and have our business on the same street. According to the United States Postal
Service, our address is on Watts Blevins Road. However, according to city plat maps, it
is on Ballard Street. There is a Ballard Street (the other extension of the road, though
they were never joined) in “the Heights” which causes great confusion for GPS devices.

This discrepancy in address and street name causes distress to truck drivers and delivery
services alike. We are seeking to resolve this by requesting that the City of Jackson
officially change the street name to Watts-Blevins Road (or street if that is what is most
proper). Your assistance in this matter would benefit the commerce that we participate
in.

Thank you for your prompt response to my request.
Sincerely,

ly

e

Bobbi D. Montgomery
CFO & VP-Operations



